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Subject: FW: URGENT: update to Annex Il of COVID-19 test certificate

Importance: High

van:[ESEDN© <c curopa.cu
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Aan: [IIEEEZII @<c.curopa.cu
Onderwerp: URGENT: update to Annex II of COVID-19 test certificate

Dear members of the Health Security Committee,

Dear colleagues,

As presented yesterday at the HSC meeting, next week, the Commission will adopt a framework on vaccination, testing and

recovery certificates. Regarding the data elements to be included in COVID-19 test certificates, the common standardised set of

data that is presented in Annex Il of the document agreed by the HSC on 17 February forms the basis for this.

The eHealth Network has reviewed this Annex, and has put forward suggestions how to further refine it. It mainly concerns

inclusion of additional details in the column ‘preferred code system’ and clarifications in terms of data to be included (inclusion of

additional elements rather than descriptive text). The suggested changes to the data elements are in line with the text that is

currently included in the draft Regulation.

Please review the attached document with suggested changes to Annex Il and let us know by COB today in case you have any

comments. If no comments are received, we will consider this update to be agreed by the HSC by written procedure and the

updated document will be published on Friday.

Finally, for info, soon we will launch a process to update the other parts of this HSC document (the RAT common list and the

mutually agreed RAT list), as several of you have requested to add rapid antigen tests. We will contact you about this in a separate

email next week.

Best regards,
HSC Secretariat


